Subject: Re: Compression Drivers
Posted by Wayne Parham on Wed, 17 Oct 2012 14:23:21 GMT

View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Oh, heavens, don't apologize. There is absolutely nothing wrong with discussing new products
and alternate sources here. We've shifted suppliers before, and I'm always interested in hearing
about new technologies and new devices. For example, the DE250 is a fairly new part for me, |
was using the JBL 2426 for years before trying out the DE250. So don't worry that | would want to
discourage you or anyone else from discussing new or alternate parts here in this forum.

It's just that | find it really wrong to copy devices. That's just my personal opinion, so | jumped up
on a soap box for a minute.

There has been a long legal debate on reverse-engineerng, even before overseas outsourcing
was commonplace. There is legal precedence that reverse-engineering is acceptable as long as
no intellectual property rights are violated. That doesn't necessarily have to be a patent violation -
If a company obtains blueprints or source code or other engineering documentation, they can be
in violation of copyright. But as long as none of that has happened, it is legally acceptable to
reverse-engineer a product in most cases.

| still find product copying to be an ugly practice, and especially in a company that has no
engineering staff, and just sends a product overseas to have it copied. Isitillegal? No, | don't
think so. But will | support it? No, | will not. It's a personal choice.

Page 1 of 1 ---- Generated from Audi oRoundTabl e. com


https://audioroundtable.com/forum/index.php?t=usrinfo&id=5
https://audioroundtable.com/forum/index.php?t=rview&th=17818&goto=74152#msg_74152
https://audioroundtable.com/forum/index.php?t=post&reply_to=74152
https://audioroundtable.com/forum/index.php

